## March 2, 2017

<u>17-076</u> <u>OFFICIAL RECOGNITION THAT CLASSIFIED</u>

**EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION WEEK WILL BE** 

CELEBRATED DURING THE FIRST FULL WEEK OF

MARCH IN 2017

PREPARED BY: Jeannie Moton, Executive Coordinator, Office of the

President

APPROVED BY: Jeff Grider, President, Classified Union

Mark Mitsui, College President

REPORT: The College recognizes that education is essential to the

future of our community, state, country and world; and the classified employees are an integral part of the services that PCC provides to the students and the

community.

Classified employees work directly with students, faculty, academic professionals, parents, volunteers, business partners and community members to help provide a good

learning environment in the community.

Classified employees support the smooth operation of offices, the safety and maintenance of buildings and property, and the safe transportation, healthy nutrition

and indirect instruction and support of students.

Classified employees with their diverse talents and true dedication, support the nurturing of students throughout

the academic years.

Classified Employees do indeed "Keep the College

Running".

RECOMMENDATION: That the Board of Directors proclaim March 6-10, 2017,

to be PCC CLASSIFIED EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION

WEEK and that the Board of Directors strongly

encourage all members of our community to join in this observance, recognizing the dedication and hard work of

these individuals.